PALAU PUBLIC UTILITIES CORPORATION

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
RFP PUCE21-003 Project Five (5) Years Fuel Supply
for Aimeliik Power Plant

The Palau Public Utilities Corporation (PPUC) is soliciting proposals with the intention to
enter into contract with an experienced vendor who will supply fuel to Aimeliik Power Plant and
PPUC fleet for a term of five (5) years.

Sealed proposals will be accepted starting February 26, 2021 and no later than April 02,
2021 at 4:00pm — Palau time. Sealed proposals will be accepted at the PPUC Main Office 2" Floor,
Oldiais Building, Medalaii, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940. Interested contractors / suppliers may
contact Mr. Sofronio B. Mahor for further details regarding proposal requirements or any other
inquiries at the contact details below:

Address: P.O. Box 1372

Koror, Palau 96940
Telephone:  (680) 488-5320/3877
Fax: (680) 488-4499
E-mail: ponz@ppuc.com

A copy of the RFP document is available in the PPUC website:(http://www.ppuc.com/posts/rfps/)

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of
offeror, and identified with the proper Request for Proposal number (in big fonts). Proposals
must be received by the contact person at the PPUC Administration Office no later than 4:00pm
Palau time, on the closing date.

PPUC reserves the right to extend the closing date. PPUC also reserves the right to cancel or
modify this notice and the RFP in any manner.

POWER / WATER AND WASTEWATER OPERATION
P.O. Box 1372 Oldiais Building, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940
Office Tel: (680) 488-3870/3872/3877/2445+ Office Fax: (680) 488-4499/0800



